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Raszka Shelley

From: Sierra Riches <sierra.riches@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 2:03 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: Wolves

Dear Ms. Razka, 
 
I understand I bill is coming up that would prevent Oregon's wolves from ever going on the endangered or 
threatened species act.  Please do not give this bill your support. Oregon is beautiful because of its diversity and 
"green-mindedness" not despite them.  So many other states are allowing their wildlife to be killed off in favor 
of cows or for the amusement of "thrill-kill" hunters. Please do not make us like them.  Wolves and so many 
other animals are important to the functioning of what is left of this ecosystem, I hope cattle company money 
and NRA pressure will not overwhelm you to the point that you consent to this short sighted bill. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Sierra C. Riches 
sierra.riches@gmail.com 


